
Jessica Hession 8 Simmons Court, Dublin 4 | (087) 9594850| jessihession@gmail.com 
25 February 2022 Byrne Wallace LLP 88 Harcourt Street, Saint Kevin’s, Dublin 
Dear Madam/ Sir, I am writing today to apply to your Internship Programme 2022, which I have learnt more about through LinkedIn.  I have been in a legal role for 10 months and this opportunity is one which I believe to be a valuable experience where I can learn further about various areas of law and practice.  My degrees from National University of Ireland, Galway have equipped me with a broad range of areas of law, and practical skills which I use in my role with the Health and Prosecutions team with Mason Hayes and Curran. I have been employed for ten years, and as a result, am very commercially aware - having gained valuable experience in businesses of all sizes. The departments in Byrne Wallace LLP are multifaceted and service a diverse group of public and private clients, and I would relish the opportunity to learn more about those clients and services during the internship. With Byrne Wallace being one of the Ireland’s leading firms I have seen stellar standard of practice that comes from you, and I would be grateful to have the opportunity to be associated and learn from your firm. For the health and prosecutions team, since September, I have fulfilled the roles of the two trainees that have since moved on to continue their training at Blackhall Place, while supporting the High Court and District Court solicitors and new support staff that has joined us. I have found my hard work has been a good fit with a busy firm. I thank you for your time in reviewing my application, and I look forward to hearing from you. Kind regards, Jessica Hession 


